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[Name]

[Address]

Dear [Name],
Patient feedback event – [insert date] and 
Joint patient-staff event – [insert date]
I am writing to invite you and one relative, friend or carer to come along and take part in two events that follow on from the interview that [insert name of interviewer] recently had with you or had planned with you. 

The first is a patient feedback event where you will have the opportunity to meet other patients who have been interviewed. This will be a chance for you to view the final version of the film that has been compiled from the interviews and to share and talk about your own and other [insert service details] patients’ experiences. You will also be helping to shape the next step of this project and develop ideas to feed into the process of bringing about changes and improvements.

The patient feedback event will take place on [insert date]
at [insert full address] – please see map enclosed.
Further to this session, we will then be holding a joint patient-staff event where you will have the opportunity to, jointly with staff, identify shared priorities for improving the services provided to [insert service details] patients.

The joint patient-staff event will take place on [insert date] 

at [insert full address] – please see map enclosed
Please could you let me know by telephone [insert telephone number] or by email to [insert email address] whether you will be attending either or both of these events.
At each event we will be serving refreshments, so please let me know if you or the person who is attending with you has any specific dietary requirements or any other needs that need to be met to enable you to attend. We will be happy to reimburse you for any costs associated with attending.
I look forward to meeting you and hearing your ideas around improving experience for our patients.
Kind regards
